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UALU 354 Federal 
Credit Union 

Office Closings: 

Friday, September 28th at 1pm – end of 
                   quarter close out 
_______________________________________________ 

Just a reminder for members of 
Plumbers & Pipefitters Local 354 who 
have opted for automatic dues 
deduction…… 
 

Quarterly dues will be deducted after 
we receive the monthly payroll deposit 
in September. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

International Credit Union Day®  

On October 18, 2018, join your global 

credit union family as we celebrate the 

70th anniversary of ICU Day!! 

International Credit Union (ICU) Day® has 

been celebrated on the third Thursday of 

October since 1948. The day is recognized 

to reflect upon the credit union 

movement's history and to promote its 

achievements. It is a day to honor those 

who have dedicated their lives to the 

movement, recognize the hard work of 

those working in the credit union industry 

and show members our appreciation. 

This year, ICU Day® will take place on 

October 20th. We hope that you will be 

able to stop by the office that day as we 

will have snacks and give-a-ways. 
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A reminder to our members…. 

If you would like to transfer funds 

electronically to your Credit Union 

account from another financial 

institution or from your Credit Union 

account to another financial institution, 

please notify us no later than noon the 

day before you would like the funds to be 

available to you.  
 

We would like to inform our members that 
the Supervisory Committee will be verifying 
and mailing September’s monthly member 
statements in accordance with the National 
Credit Union Association’s (NCUA) rules and 
regulations. Any questions regarding your 
statements should be directed to Thomas 
O’Barto, acting Supervisory Chairperson. 

http://www.woccu.org/documents/2018__ICU_All_Logos

